
On the 25th, 26th and 27th of March, two swedish teachers come to 
Scandiano to visit our school.

This European project is called “job shadowing”, because the forein 
teachers have to follow the Italian teachers to know “how the Italian 
teaching method is”.

Here are some photos about this experience:

1) The Swedish teachers attend to ( assist at the ) lessons and to 
other activites organized in “Lazzaro Spallanzani” primary school. 

2) For example the teathre course, yoga and gym projects…

3) The Swedish play with children during the break.



4) The teachers with the children ( listen and look the children 
singing and dancing).


